
25th Sunday in Ordinary Time

The Generous Love of God
"Why be envious because I am generous?" It is very
difficult to tolerate begrudgers, those who forget the riches
they have themselves and are forever complaining about
what others have. We can so easily become like that. We
have a call this week to get in touch with all the good things
that are in our lives and to give thanks and praise to God
and to each other. This is particularly important for the
health and growth of every marriage relationship. The
greatest temptation in marriage is to take each other for
granted and so become dissatisfied. Criticism then enters
into the relationship and becomes destructive. A couple
needs to be generous with each other and give time regularly
to count their blessings. This is also so important in family
life where the pull can be towards ever more material things
rather than a true appreciation of the treasure that is in each
person. The faith community can only be built on generosity
also. Fr. Johnny Doherty, C.Ss.R.

Greenlough Parish
First Holy Communion 2020

We pray especially this week for
the boys and girls who will be
making their Holy Communion
next Saturday in our Parish.
Eden Bradley, Shea Bradley, Teighan Bradley, Jude
Cunliffe, Savannah Devlin, Charlie Downey, Danny
Gribbon, Rhiannon Henry, Daithi Kane, Tiernan
Kearney, Micheal Kelly, Maggie Loughlin, Michaela
Loughlin, Paidi Lynn, Caolán Magill, Clodagh
McCann, Rebecca McCann, Deirbhile McClements,
Alfie McDonnell, Henry McDonnell, Jasmine
McErlean, Laura McErlean, Dylan McGarry, Lauren
McGlinchey, John McMullan, Oisin McMullan,
Kallin Sheridan & Gerard Watson.

Greenlough Schedule: 21st - 27th September 2020
Please note: Numbers limited to 90 people.

Monday -  Thursday: 9.00am
Thursday: Adoration until 6.00pm; Friday: 7.30pm

Saturday 26th September
at 12.00 Noon

First Holy Communion
Saturday: 7.30pm Vigil; Sunday: 9.00am & 11.00am

ANNIVERSARY MASSES THIS WEEK
Friday 25th at 7.30pm for Margaret Loughlin, RIP

Saturday 26th at 7.30pm for Michael McCullagh, RIP

Sunday 27th at 11.00am for Arthur Henry, RIP

Masses broadcast via: www.greenlough.com/web-cam/
www.mcnmedia.tv/camera/st-oliver-plunketts
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Email: greenloughparish@gmail.com

PARISH NEWSLETTER ITEMS
Please telephone: 028 2582 1190 or email

greenloughparish@gmail.com all Anniversary Names &
Newsletter Notices by 1.00pm on Wednesday. Thank you.

Sacrament of Baptism
Please note Baptisms will be held on Sundays at 12.15pm. 

If you have a child for baptism 
please contact Paddi in the parish office to book.

VISITATION OF THE SICK & HOUSEBOUND
Due to the increase of the presence of

the COVID-19 Virus, Fr. Dermott & Fr. Eamonn
have been advised to postpone the October Visitation

of the Sick & Housebound for a few weeks. 
We are sorry for this inconvenience. 

The sick/housebound will be visited as soon as possible.

Lavey Mass Schedule: 21st - 27th September
No Morning Masses Monday to Friday this week.

Friday: 9.30am - Adoration to 5.00pm

Saturday 26th September: 7.00pm Vigil 
Sunday 27th September: 9.00am & 11.00am

Masses will be broadcast live from:
www.mcnmedia.tv/camera/st-marys-parish-lavey

Greenlough Parish Collections: 13/9/2020
Wkly/Mthly: £768.44. B/Fund: £236.90.

Please return your envelopes to any of the following places:
Parish Office Letter Box; Collection Boxes in the Church

or the Collection Box in Vivo Shop, Clady.

Thank you very much for 
your continued generosity to the Parish.

Website: www.greenlough.com

MASS TIMES
SUNDAYS:

Vigil: 7.30pm
Morning:

9am & 11am
WEEKDAYS:
Mon - Thurs:

9.00am
Friday: 7.30pm
Saturday: 10am

First Fridays:
7.30pm

CONFESSIONS

As Announced

BAPTISMS
As

Announced

Telephone No’s

Fr. Graham
028 7964 2458

Fr. Harkin
028 2582 1190

Parish Office:
028 2582 1190

St. Mary’s PS:
028 2582 1066

St. Conor’s
College:

028 2582 1370

Neighbouring
Parishes
Bellaghy

Mgr. Dolan
028 7938 6259

Bann Valley Community Group
is offering Accredited Suicide Prevention Training
on Friday 25th September from 6.00 to 10.00pm

at Bann Valley Community Hall. 
Members of the Community Group, Youth Group leaders,
St Oliver Plunkett’s GAC, St Columba’s Camogie Club and
any other interested members of the public are welcome. 

The cost is £20 per person and we are asking for
full payment in advance of the training.

Names and payment can be forwarded by Tuesday 22nd
Septmber to: Ciaran McPeake - 07854489673 

or Joe Cassidy - 07976766664.

The September edition of THE NET is now available

online at: www.derrydiocese.org
As always, it features a wide variety of news, interesting
interviews, articles and photos from parishes across the
diocese. There is a 'Remembering Bishop Lagan' feature
and a 'Remembering John Hume' article in the September
issue. You are invited to read ‘The Net’on the Diocesan
Website at your convenience.


